
 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday, 27 December 2023 

Stewards’ Notice 

Stewards’ Inquiry 

Determination of Inquiry – Mt Gambier Participants 

On 13th December 2022, Greyhound Racing SA Stewards determined an Inquiry with respect to 

the behaviour of certain industry participants at the Mt Gambier Greyhound Racing Club, on 19th 

December 2021. 

Stewards conducted an Inquiry relating to allegations that certain industry participants at the Mount 

Gambier Greyhound Racing club were involved in altercations between one another.  Stewards 

considered statements from participants and studied CCTV recorded at the alleged time.  Police officers 

from South Australia police also received a copy of the CCTV, to assist them with investigating an 

associated complaint that they received.  Ultimately, SAPOL did not commence proceedings against 

any person. 

Stewards were not satisfied that the evidence was sufficient to lay any charges. 


